
 

 

SAH Medical Chaperone Consent Form 

 

The Oregon Medical Board is now requiring that all OMB licensees offer a trained chaperone to be 
physically present during all genital, rectal and breast exams “sensitive exams” beginning July 1, 2023 
per OAR 847-010-0130.  

It is the policy of St. Anthony Hospital and its affiliates to offer the presence of a trained chaperone for 
all sensitive examinations to all populations, regardless of age or gender identity. We will do everything 
possible to accommodate patient preferences.   

 

I, ___________________________________ (patient name), have been informed of this policy and 
understand that my medical provider may wish to defer my examination on professional standards 
should I choose to decline.  

  □ Yes, I would like a trained chaperone present for my exam 

  □ No, I wish to decline having a trained chaperone present for my exam 

 

X_____________________________(Patient/Guardian signature) ___________________Date/time 

 

X_____________________________ (Witness signature) _________________________Date/time 

 

https://secure.sos.state.or.us/oard/viewSingleRule.action%3bJSESSIONID_OARD=qt3N6Cph7-nCWGx7_rRig384SV2nqbmPGnNYfMoVHDywzZfw7rH5%213963798?ruleVrsnRsn=294593

